
 

 

 

 

 

April 24, 2013 

 

 

 

Dear School Principal,   

On behalf of the Bishops and Superintendents of the fifteen dioceses in Texas we are pleased to 

announce an accreditation partnership agreement between TCC and AdvancED to provide 

AdvancED/SACS accreditation for TCC schools that choose to participate. The TCC/AdvancED 

partnership is designed to ensure schools meet all of the accreditation requirements of TCC as 

well as AdvancED in a seamless, integrated and aligned process. A fact sheet has been provided 

outlining the key components of the partnership agreement.  

It must be stated that in giving their approval and blessing to this agreement the Cardinal, 

Archbishop and Bishops emphasized strongly the fact that the Texas Catholic Conference 

accreditation model and status should be recognized by all as their primary form of validation. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your superintendent. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

Margaret McGettrick 

Director of Education  

 

 

 


